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Dear Board,

I’'m supportive of the clean truck rule but hope you increase the requirement that 15% of the
trucks on the road be zero emlssions by 2030.

Diesel trucks are big polluters and drive up asthma, cancer, heart disease and other healthcare
costs. California needs to take a strong lead in sending a clear market signal that we are
moving to cleaner transportation. This will help grow the emerging clean truck market, and
help us meet our state climate goals.

Thanks for your consideration.

Katie Davis
Goleta, CA
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